## NEWS FIUSH MELROSE MELROSE MELROSE SUBSTANCE ABUSE PREVENTION COALITION

## Welcome back MHS students!

We hope that your summer was fun filled and substance-free, and that you are ready for another great school year!

We are excited to continue bringing this newsletter to your bathroom experience as a way to keep you informed and educated about what's going on around school and your community.

This monthly installation is brought to you by the Melrose Substance Abuse Prevention Coalition's **Youth Action Team!** It features short columns, interesting statistics, and reminders about upcoming events.

Enjoy!

Want to see a particular topic discussed in next month's issue? Have a question about drugs or alcohol?

E-mail the Youth Action

MelroseYAT@gmail.com

Team at



## "Snapshots of Summer" PHOTO CONTEST!!

Did you have an **AWESOME** summer, here in Melrose or abroad?

Participate in our back to school "Snapshots of Summer" Photo Contest!!

Show us how you enjoyed a drug/alcohol-free summer with your **BEST** photo from your favorite vacation spot, beach day, summer book, sporting event, etc. for a chance to win:

1st Place: iPad Mini

2nd Place: Bruins tickets

3rd Place: \$100 gift card

Follow and tag us on **Instagram** (@MelroseATI) with #SnapshotsMHS to submit a photo! Deadline is Friday, September 26th